
Hello everyone, 
  
PLEASE read the entire message carefully.  Reply if necessary and share this information with whomever 
transports your child.  THANKS! 
  
I am hoping that most of our twos are adjusting to coming to school.  This Thursday we experienced a 
loud entrance and then very few tears and a lot more participation and playing.  We had a lot of fun.  I can 
assure you that the drop off process gets easier and easier as the year goes on.  Please be patient in the 
meantime so we can continue to get these wonderful little ones comfortable with our classroom. 
  
Our helpers this week are: 
Tuesday – Jocelynn 
Thursday - Leo 
 

 
For the next two weeks our projects will focus on apples.  We will discuss that they grow on 
trees and that they come in three colors.  We will look at pictures of apples that are red, 
yellow and green and read books about apples.  All the children loved the projects this past 
week.  Plus we always have a coloring sheet available for them.  It is never too early to 
promote fine motor skills.  Coloring is a great way to do this.  Also stickers and foam stickers.  
I know as a parent, I always carried crayons with me everywhere we went.   
   

  
Lastly, if there is a caregiver that would be beneficial to add to this email distribution, PLEASE, let me 
know.   
  
Have a great weekend!! 
  
Karen Hart 
734-1763 

www.rushnurseryschool.org  
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12-Tuesday (No school for Tu/Th classes) 
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